PUBLIC HEARING





September 8, 2014
HENDRUM ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
Hendrum Professional Building Board Room

PRESENT: Mick Alm, Paul Baukol, Pam Dukleth, Angie Nelson, and Mike Smart. Also Present: Tyler & Jenny West, Amy Mercil, Joey, Curt Johannsen (Mayor), and Keri Plemmons (Secretary-Treasurer).  Absent: Sarah Tommerdahl and Mike Person.
CALL TO ORDER: Chairman Alm called the Public Hearing of the Hendrum EDA to order at 6:58 pm.
PURPOSE: The purpose of the hearing was to hear public comments in support of or in opposition to the proposed transaction of real property for new home construction owned by the Hendrum Economic Development Authority located at Lot 4 Block 4 of the Wild Rice Add’n Platted Property. The property is approximately 138.5 x 124, according to the plat thereof on file and of record in the Office of the Register of Deeds in and for the County and State.
COMMENTS: Tyler & Jenny West passed around building plans for their proposed property which included a detached garage. They stated that they would be able to start digging the foundation in the spring when the frost was out of the ground. Hendrum City Council will need to determine whether to approve a variance allowing a detached garage to the covenants that were established by the council. Need for adding gravel and street lights to Hendrum Street were discussed.  There were no other public comments.
Chairman Alm closed the hearing at 7:14pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Keri Plemmons, EDA Secretary-Treasurer
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